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Our Value for this half-term is DIGNITY AND RESPECT 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you.”   

Matthew 7:12 

 

World Book Day 

We plan as a school to celebrate World Book Day, and all things literary, on Wednesday 2nd March.  

Children, if they would like to, are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite book character, on that 

day, and also bring in their favourite book to share with their class. 

Parents’ and Carers’ Consultations 

We are aware there was some disruption this week to the parent and carer consultations and, while the majority 
of you will now have had your consultation, anyone that was missed will be contacted after half term. 

In the meantime, if you do wish to talk to your child’s teacher about anything you can always speak to someone at 
the end of the day when collecting your child. 

And Finally … 

As I’m sure you all know today is the last day of term and we would like to wish all our parents, carers and children 

a happy, healthy and hopefully less windy half term break.   

Don’t forget that Monday 28 February is a TED day so we look forward to welcoming all the children back to school 

on Tuesday 1 March.   

School Fund Raising / Sponsorship Event 

We don’t want to spoil the surprise, but just to forewarn you, we have some exciting news regarding a whole school 

sponsorship event that will be taking place next term.  More details will be announced in assembly on the first day 

of term – Tuesday 1 March - so look out for more information coming home then. 


